
 

Reception Mother’s Day 2018-19 

Years 3 & 4 Cricket Festival 
     

As part of the school’s drive to increase 
pupils’ exposure to new sports, eight 

pupils from Years 3 and 4 took part in a 
cricket multi-skills festival at The Oval, 

one of England’s most renowned 
cricket grounds and one of the venues 

where The Ashes was held between 
England and Australia this summer. 

Fantastic coaches from Surrey Cricket 
Foundation helped the pupils enhance their 

performance of various skills required in 
cricket as well as their understanding of the 

rules and tactics related to the sport. 

All our pupils took on this opportunity 
with a fantastic attitude and thoroughly 
enjoyed the experience. For some of our 

pupils, this their first experience of 
cricket and we hope that it will inspire 

them and others to take up the sport in 
the future. We were also lucky enough 

to meet England and Surrey Cricket star, 
Sam Curran during his training session at 

The Oval on the day! 


